
be received by noon EST on Friday, November 14, 2014. Three schools will be
awarded $1,000 to complete their project by the end of the school year. Another
$2,000 will be granted to each of these schools' science department for its needs.
Therefore, the total grant amount a school will receive is $3,000. Any creative
hands-on project dealing with STEM will be considered.  
 
For more information: http://westinghousenuclear.com/About/Community-
and-Education/Educational-Grant 
 

Lorrie Otto Seeds for Education Fund grants   
 
The Wild Ones organization works with schools and nature centers
to plant and maintain natural landscapes in these centers of learning.
The Wild Ones Board of Directors awards the Lorrie Otto Seeds for
Education Fund to further foster such projects. Schools, nature
centers, and other nonprofits that focus on educating elementary
through high school students, including houses of worship, are eligible. These grassroots projects must have a
site available for this stewardship project. Cash awards range from $100 to $500. The deadline for applying
is October 15. Successful grants are eligible for partnership with SFE native-plant-nursery partners for
discounts on seed, plants, etc. For more information visit http://www.wildones.org/seeds-for-education/sfe/  
 
 

Project WET/Healthy Water Healthy People Facilitator Workshop    
 
October 7-8 at the Horace Collins Lab, located at Alum Creek State
Park in Delaware, OH 
 
Project WET is a national, nonprofit, water education program for educators
and students in grades K-12. Its goal is to facilitate and promote
awareness, appreciation, knowledge, and stewardship of water resources.
Classroom-ready teaching aids have been developed and used in state-
sponsored Project WET programs.
 
To learn more about Ohio Project Wet, click here. For more information about the October workshop, click
here. 
 

Find Your Adventure    
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Find Even More Ohio STEM Education Resources
Visit our STEM clearinghouse, nwostemresources.org, for more STEM activities, programs, and
information.   

 

Print and eNewsletters from the past!   
Looking for past articles from our print and eNewsletters?    
 
 Click here view and download from our Print Newsletter archives. 
 Click here view and download from our eNewsletter archives.    
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